
 

 

The SMS Counselors are excited to introduce and welcome Leslie Salazar to our counseling 
team for the month of March. Leslie is a counseling program intern from Buena Vista University 
who will be completing her middle school internship with the SMS counseling team. Leslie also 
works at Beaver Creek Elementary as a special education associate. Leslie is eager to learn 
more about middle school and is looking forward to working with our students, staff and 
families!  

 


